[bookmark: _Hlk25568094] MORNING SERVICE
February 7, 2021    10:30 AM

WELCOME/PRAYER				    Pastor Brice

WORSHIP MEDLEY			   	  Congregation
This is Amazing Grace
Blessed Assurance

BAPTISM

WORSHIP MEDLEY                                    Congregation
Praise Him Praise Him
I Exalt Thee
I Will Wait For You

SCRIPTURE :  Romans 3:21-31 	         Katie Hamilton

THE WAY OF FAITH
Brice Mandaville

RESPONDING TO GOD’S WORD             Congregation
Softly And Tenderly


For more information about the church, please feel free to explore our website! 
www.fbcseguin.org




GRAIN OFFERING
FEBRUARY 7
Each month we strive to collect 100 boxes of Cheerios to give to the Christian Cupboard – our local food bank. Please place your offering on the shelves in the church foyer. 

LORD’S SUPPER
FEBRUARY 14
We will observe the Lord’s Supper next Sunday at the end of the morning worship service. We invite all who have accepted Jesus Christ as their personal Lord and Savior to join us. There will be a gluten free option available on the counter in the foyer for those on restricted diets. 

TUESDAY WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY
FEBRUARY 9     9:00 AM
Lisa Robbins’ Tuesday morning Bible study has returned to the church campus with a new study by Priscilla Shirer called “Elijah.” Covid restrictions are still in place. No shared food or drink, face masks are encouraged and 6 feet spacing will remain in place. If you are interested in attending, please feel free to contact Lisa Robbins (through the church office). Also, if you are interested in attending, please note that there will be no available tables, but you are welcome to bring a TV tray from home. 

YOUTH ACTIVITIES
We are so excited to announce that the youth program has a full schedule in the coming months. Wednesday night fellowship and study has begun and will be starting at 5:30 PM each Wednesday with food and drinks being provided. Beginning this Sunday, the youth will begin a bi-monthly fellowship, called T.I.D.E: Teens Inviting Discipleship Encounters, after church in the youth building. All students are encouraged to bring a friend! Youth camp has been scheduled as well as a few local service projects. Please join us in prayer for the youth group as we move forward through the year. 
